61740417844



3 August 11

Elizabeth Harris Senior Adviser, Listings (Perth) Australian Securities Exchange Level 8, 2 The Esplanade Perth WA 6000

By Email: elizabeth.harris@asx.com.au

Dear Elizabeth,

Request for Trading Halt

Macro Corporation Limited (the Company) hereby requests a trading halt from the ASX effective immediately, pending an announcement by the Company regarding disposal of assets.

The Company expects the trading halt to last until the earlier of the Company releasing the announcement or the commencement of trading on Monday, 8 August 2011.

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted.

Yours faithfully,

Navin Chandra Company Secretary